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CLARIFICATION ANNOUNCEMENT

Reference is made to the announcement of the Company dated 3 December 2008 (the “Announcement”) 
in relation to the proposed Rights Issue and the expected timetable. Capitalized terms used herein shall 
have the same meanings as those defined in the Announcement.

The Board wishes to clarify that the latest time for splitting of nil-paid Rights Shares shall be 4:00 p.m. 
on 31 December 2008, instead of 4:00 p.m. on 30 December 2008 as stated under the section headed 
“Expected timetable for the Rights Issue” of the Announcement.

On behalf of the Board
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